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                                                     Next Club meeting: Nov. 20, 2004 
                          Place:  Checkers 
       Time:  0800  
        Next Club Event:   Not determined yet. 
 
 
We held our meeting as scheduled on Oct. 16th. There were 11 members present. I would like 
to point out that annual Pot-O-Gold swap meet will be held on Nov.13th at the Bingo Hall in 
Mishawaka. That is all the information that I have. There was some discussion about the club 
fuel purchase next spring. Fuel purchase checks should be made out to the club. Evidently 
there has been some confusion on this point. The fuel must be paid for in advance before the 
club will make the purchase. Jeff Dinehart is heading up this effort, so any questions should 
be directed to Jeff. 
 
There was some discussion about how often the field should be rolled, as well as some other 
field maintenance items. Dave Yoder is officially stepping down as the field mowing guy 
effective now. He will continue as treasurer for one more season, but plans to resign that 
position after next season. Both of these jobs are very important to our club, and someone 
needs to think about stepping up to the plate and taking on those responsibilities. We all owe 
Dave special thanks for his outstanding contribution. 
 
We discussed the nomination and election of club officers as you may recall, we will be going 
to the new rotation plan for the selection process. Doug Doster has been nominated as the 
new club secretary. Doug is a new member, and a neighbor of Jeff Dineharts. Gene Stutsman 
is automatically nominated to be Vice President, and Jeff Dinehart is nominated President. 
Bill Felder was appointed to the job of Safety Officer. 
 
We had some discussion about our flying events next summer. Some of the concerns were: 
 

1. How many events should we have? 
2. Should we serve food? 
3. Should we have a raffle? 
4. What type of competition should we have?  
5. Should we have any competition? 
6. What should the schedule be to minimize conflicts with other local events? 

 
As you can see there are many things to consider. We need input and volunteer labor to make 
these things happen, so please consider getting involved. 
 
Last but not least, we are coming up on the end of the year; you need to pay your dues if you 
have not already done so. Also, the election of club officers will take place at the Nov. 
meeting. I hope we can have a good turnout. 
 
Jim Longar 
AMA #66973 
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